
 

Monday 15th June 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you have enjoyed the TT break; I noticed that what would have been Senior Race Day 

was rainy, cloudy and windy. Happily, the sunny weather has returned today. 

 

If you listened to the Chief Minister’s Press Briefing today, you will have heard that he hopes 

that all children will return to school next week, from Monday 22nd June. Staff have been in 

school today, teaching the children of key workers, continuing with on-line learning and 

preparing for the return of our students.   

 

We will be contacting you in the next few days to see how many students will be returning – 

we already know about Years 10 and 12, but for parents of children in other year groups, do 

expect some form of contact. Confirmation about our expectations, including what our 

students should wear, will be issued this week. 

 

Our island community has much to celebrate about the easing of Covid-19 restrictions and 

everyone at school is very much looking forward to getting back to normal very soon. 

 

With sincere best wishes, 

 

 
 

P. A. Burnett, 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


